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Waukesha library reopening today
after negative COVID-19 test

WAUKESHA — The
Waukesha Public Library
announced it will reopen the
library today after a staff
member’s negative COVID-
19 test.

“We are happy to report
that we did not have an
infection in the building,”
its Facebook page said.

The library announced
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Wednesday it would be clos-
ing due to a possible COVID-
19 case as a staff member
said they were experiencing
possible symptoms. The
library made the decision as
a precautionary measure.

Library holds continued
throughout the closure and
fines did not accrue during
the library’s closure.
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